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Pilgrimsô Way News 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This morning, through our Virtual Whole School Celebration assembly, we reflected on this 
amazing term. I am so proud of our whole school community who have upheld our school       
values, respectfully supporting each other, aspiring to always do the very best, showing          
exceptional resilience to changes in (and out of) school, being positive about learning which 
has led to a very successful term where children have made rapid progress to close gaps,        
re-established good relationships and have had a lot of fun.  
  
Thank you to all parents, carers and families who have spoken to me and sent messages of 
support about all we have put in place to mitigate Covid risks, support the childrenôs learning 
and return our school to near normal working life.  Your positive feedback is very important to all 
the staff who I would personally like to thank. They have all worked tirelessly (and with a 
smile) to support all our children and their families as well as managing their own personal lives 
out of school. Thank you.  
  
Unless there is new guidance from the government, our Covid safety routines will remain in 
place for Term 2  
¶ Only one adult per family on school grounds (no secondary aged pupils)  
¶ All adults to wear face masks at start and end of the day  
¶ Follow the one-way system 
¶ Parents to follow guidance should a member of their family, including children,      

display one or more of the Covid symptoms   
  
We say fond farewell to Itohan Prest, our Canterbury Christchurch University Social Work      
student, who has been working with us since before the lockdown. She has successfully      
completed her placement and now continues with her studies. We wish her well for the future 
and thank her for all her support and hard work.  
  
I wish you all a happy and safe holiday and we will welcome you all back on Monday 
2 November  
 
Warm regards  
 
Miss AM Middleton - Headteacher  
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Children in Need Non-uniform day 
 

 This year we want to continue to support Children in 
Need. We are asking the children to come to school in 
non-uniform on Friday 13 November in exchange for a 
small donation (minimum 50p). Donations are 
to be made via the Schoolgateway between Monday 
9
th
 November and Friday 20

th
 November. We will not be 

able to accept cash.  

       Term 2  
First day of term       Monday 2nd November 2020 
Staff Development Day    Friday 27th November 2020 (School Closed) 
Last day of term        Friday 18th December 2020 
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